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           MIDDLE PAXTON TOWNSHIP 
 Planning Commission 

   Meeting Minutes 
  July 13, 2015 

 
The July 13, 2015 meeting of the Middle Paxton Township Planning Commission was called to order at 
7:00 p.m. by Chairperson Liz Rodda. The following members were present: Gary Deimler, Ralph Stone, 
Jeff Smith, Don Morse and Bill Kotkiewicz.  Also present was Julie Seeds, Recording Secretary.  
 
Following the Pledge of Allegiance, Mr. Deimler moved to approve the meeting minutes for June 08, 
2015, Seconded by Mr. Morse. The motion carried unanimously.   
 
Mr. Morse moved to approve the meeting minutes for the Special Meeting held on June 30th, 2015, 
Seconded by Mr. Kotkiewicz. The motion carried unanimously.   
 
OLD BUSINESS:   

Middle Paxton Township-Dauphin Borough Joint Comprehensive Plan Review & Update  
 
Ms. Seeds explained the Board of Supervisors at their July 06, 2015 Board Meeting did not forward 
the Draft Comprehensive Plan on to initiate the 45-day review period.  The Board requested 
additional time to review the Plan in its entirety since they were just reviewing the draft Plan for the 
first time.   
 
The Planning Commission reviewed the 127 page Final draft of the Joint Comprehensive Plan. The 
Plan was reviewed Chapter by Chapter for clarifications and comments.   
 
Mr. Morse suggests giving more details of the Survey which in conclusion revealed those that 
completed the survey would like Middle Paxton Township to stay rural in nature.  AJ Schwartz, the 
consultant with Environmental Planning & Design, offered that could be stated in the Executive 
Summary.  
 
The Final draft Comprehensive Plan will next be reviewed and discussed by the Board of 
Supervisors at their August 03, 2015 meeting.   
 

NEW BUSINESS:  
  No new business  
 
 
Board Member Comments 
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Chairman Rodda thanked everyone for their attendance to review the draft Joint Comprehensive Plan 
 and thanked the Joint Comprehensive Plan Committee members who were in attendance for their 
 valuable input.   

    
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:37 p.m. Mr. Deimler moved to adjourn 
the meeting, Seconded by Mr. Kotkiewicz.  The motion carried unanimously.  
  
 
Respectively Submitted, 
 
 
Julie A. Seeds 
Recording Secretary 
 


